
 

 

From: stewart@unita.ca 
To: Infrastructure and Environment 
Cc: Mayor Tory; info@cycleto.ca 
Subject: IE18.1 - I support REimagining Yonge as a Complete Street 
Date: Wednesday, November 25, 2020 8:39:00 AM 

Good morning Infrastructure and Environment Committee members, 

I support a vision for Yonge Street included in REimagine Yonge that will see the iconic street 
redesigned with a complete streets mindset. It needs to allocate public space so that everyone 
can move about safely and enjoy the city while they do so. 

Intoxicating potential! 

Stewart Adams OAA 

unit a architecture inc 
151 shaw st. 
toronto,m6j 2w6 
tel. 416 516 4656 
fax.416 516 6690 
www.unita.ca 

Thank you, 
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